
March 4, 2021  

 

DIRECTIVE: JOB CORPS DATA CENTER NOTICE NO. 20-154 

 

 

FROM: Job Corps Data Center 

 

SUBJECT: Updated Job Corps COVID-19 Response FAQs 

 

 

 

This notice is distributed to All National, All Regional, All Center Directors, All Center 

Users, All Contractors, All Operators, All Support Contractors, NTC, All OA, All CTS 

The Office of Job Corps has made available the attached updated Job Corps COVID-19 Response 

Frequently Asked Questions (FAQs), with responses, pertaining to the Job Corps program 

response to COVID-19.  Please note that the items highlighted in yellow are new as of 3/2/2021.  

 

 


